
Dear [Mrs./Ms./Mr.] [Principal/Superintendent Last Name], 

I am writing as a concerned parent of a student at [School Name], to respectfully request that 

[school/district name] consider evaluating and updating the current security measures and 

safety technologies on campus. 

The safety of our children is my top concern, as I’m sure it is for other families and the school 

community as a whole. Considering ongoing concerns nationwide, I believe we should be 

taking proactive steps to keep our campuses safe.  

Specifically, I urge the school/district to consider: Include all that apply 

• Conducting an assessment of existing security systems and emergency response 

protocols 

• Upgrading surveillance cameras to modern, high-definition systems with real-time 

monitoring capabilities 

• Implementing secure access control systems, such as keycard or ID verification at all 

entry points 

• Installing visitor management systems to screen and track campus guests 

• Adding or improving emergency notification systems for immediate communication 

with staff, students, and first responders 

• Ensuring classrooms and common areas have functioning locks and lockdown 

capabilities 

• Increasing the number or visibility of trained safety personnel or school resource 

officers 

• Improving exterior lighting around entrances, parking lots, and walkways 

• Installing intercom or communication systems in classrooms for emergencies 

• Conducting regular safety drills and training for staff and students 

• Enhancing fencing, gates, or perimeter security where appropriate 

• Providing mental health and counseling resources as part of a comprehensive 

approach to student safety 

• Establishing clear and transparent communication channels with parents regarding 

safety measures and incident response 

• Increasing on-campus presence of trained safety personnel if not already in place 



As a parent, I want to be assured that every reasonable step is being taken to prevent and 

respond to potential safety threats. I kindly request an opportunity for parents to be informed 

of any current or planned improvements and to offer feedback or support where appropriate. 

Thank you for your time and dedication to creating a secure learning environment for all 

students. I look forward to your response and am hopeful that the district will continue to 

prioritize safety and transparency. 

Sincerely, 
[Parent’s Full Name] 
Parent of [Student’s Name], [Grade Level] 
[Optional: Signature] 

 


